
Thank you and a request from Food & Beverage operations 
Friday, April 30, 2021 

 

We would like to extend a huge thank to those who make a reservation at any of our 

restaurants as they truly help streamline our operations. Due to staffing limitations and 

COVID guidelines we request that you arrive no more than five minutes prior to your 

reservation.  Thank you for your patience and continued support of our Food & Beverage 

Operations. 

 

Source:  Melissa Gonzales, Director of Food & Beverage 

 


